
2024 Littleton Garden Club Highlights 

Networking, Team Work and Fun

Sharing garden and conservation knowledge

Community Service 



Over 100 
volunteer
hours prepping 
gardens and 
window boxes 
in May

Over $1000 invested in mulch, plants and soil.   Purchases were funded by the Plant America Grant funds for $960.
Summer work rotation schedule implements……thank you LGC Gardeners!! 





Opera House wall replaced….plants removed and transplanted.  Before, during and after photos.  

Dunkin’ Donuts closed their gardens…..the end of an era….LGC removed perennials for transplanting into other gardens.



McAvoy Bench Dedication 
and Reception

Field trip to join Mountain Garden Club for a 
program by PBS star….Mary Ann Esposito

Harvesting 
flowers in 
Franconia for 
donation to 
Lafayette 

2024 Memorial Day Parade



Field trip to Perennial Pleasures in East Hardwick VT

Garden visit to Lissa Boissoneault’s Garden

Visit to Janet Hill’s Garden

We prepared 
and delivered 
seed pack kits 

to over 
23 libraries, 
schools, etc.
Thank you 

Lowe’s for the 
seed donation!

We learned about soap making and 
received elegant handcrafted soaps



What’s Your Favorite New 
Garden Tool?  PIE FESTIVAL during the 

Littleton Art Show….LGC donated
50 pies!! 

OUR FAVORITE SHOVEL 
 The Root Slayer!! 

2024 Dells Wildflower Walk

Garden glove sales…now at
REVIVE 365……  Price 
increased to $7 per pair

Weekly columns
LIVE FREE AND DIG
Littleton Courier 



Wreath making in November

LGC “float” in the 
Christmas Parade

As part of our effort to
REDUCE SINGLE USE ITEMS

LGC donated
48 Correll Plates to LCC



77 Mini Arrangements made for Lafayette Center 

See you in 2025!! 


	Slide 1: 2024 Littleton Garden Club Highlights                 Networking, Team Work and Fun                    Sharing garden and conservation knowledge                  Community Service 
	Slide 2
	Slide 3
	Slide 4
	Slide 5
	Slide 6
	Slide 7
	Slide 8
	Slide 9

